



477 Southwick Road, Westfield, MA 01085 413-562-5256 | fax 413-568-4757 373 Park Street, West Springfield, MA 01089 413-734-1001 | fax 413-736-4875 PAHCpediatrics.com

January 7, 2025

Dear PAHC families,

I write to tell you that I will be leaving Pediatric Associates of Hampden County and stepping away from my role as your primary care pediatrician as of **December 31, 2025**. This decision was a difficult one for me, as I have been truly privileged to be a part of so many extraordinary lives.

I know I leave my patients in the extraordinary care of the other pediatricians and pediatric nurse practitioners at PAHC, and you will be cared for at the same level of compassion and excellence to which I have always strived. Pediatric Associates of Hampden County will always be dedicated to those goals.

If you are a member of an insurance plan that requires you to select a primary care physician, please contact your insurance plan to pick a new provider to avoid any potential interruptions in your care. You may visit our website at www.pahcpediatrics.com to view our other clinicians if that would be helpful.

Wherever my future road leads, I will be heartened by the many memories that I have shared with you all. May joy, health, and peace be yours and for those you hold dear.

Warm regards,

Susan Harp, M.D.